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Hello,

I am writing about the proposed demolition of the building at 1501-1567 Church Street for a
new parking garage.
As a resident of Church Street, I have a view of this historic building from my home at 10th
Street and Church, just a few hundred feet from it. It would set a very negative precedent if the
developers were allowed to demolish this building. It is one of the few remaining larger
historic buildings in the neighborhood. There are plenty of empty lots surrounding it
throughout the Corktown area, which would be more suitable for building a parking
structure on. I plan to attend the meeting later today to voice my concerns about this
proposed development.

Thank you,
Lisa Kim
1632 Church St, Detroit, MI 48216
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